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Spreading the word  
A recent Staff Wellness Expo at 
Liverpool Hospital was  
a great opportunity for the project 
team to provide an update on the 
$740 million Liverpool Health and 
Academic Precinct.  
 

The team was able to share information about the 
progress of early works, including upcoming 
changes across campus, along with the many 
benefits this exciting redevelopment will bring for 
staff, patients and the community.   

We’re excited by the enthusiasm of both staff and 
the community, and look forward to continuing to 
keep everyone informed of the project’s progress. 

DID YOU KNOW?  
During demolition of Ron Dunbier House and the old ambulance station, 3800 tonnes of 

bricks and concrete will be sent for recycling/reuse – that’s 96% of all materials! 

Progress update 
The new year has seen the start of 
early works, including demolition and 
site investigations. 
 

One of the many activities continuing around the site  
include investigations into what’s below the ground. 
This information helps us improve the design of our 
underground services and new buildings into the 
future.  

As well as the demolition of buildings no longer in 
use, visitors to the hospital over coming months will 
see service upgrades taking place on streets 
surrounding the hospital site. 

We appreciate your patience as these ongoing works 
impact travel times and parking availability on 
surrounding roads. Motorists and pedestrians are 
asked to please follow directions from traffic control 
and site staff, and to allow extra time when planning 
your visit.  

Stay up to date by following @LiverpoolHospital on 
Facebook.  

BEFORE 

AFTER 

Old Ambulance Station 

mailto:Swslhd-lhap@health.nsw.gov.au


     THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE AS WE BUILD THE LIVERPOOL HEALTH AND ACADEMIC PRECINCT  

  (02) 8738 6670    SWSLHD-LHAP@health.nsw.gov.au                  lhap.health.nsw.gov.au 

  Redevelopment Team, Liverpool Hospital, Locked Bag 7103 Liverpool BC NSW 1871 

LIVERPOOL 
HEALTH AND ACADEMIC PRECINCT 

NEWSLETTER  |  MARCH 2020 

Sharing knowledge with 
our redevelopment 
partners at Westmead 
As part of our research into building a better 

hospital, the team met with the Westmead 

redevelopment team to gather lessons learnt and to 

build that knowledge into the planning of our 

precinct here at Liverpool.  

The team received valuable insight as they heard 

about key lessons on design, change management, 

workforce planning, furniture and fit-out, activity 

based working spaces, ICT, engagement, arts and 

communications.  

This was followed by an exciting visit to the 
construction site at Westmead, where the team was 
able to view parts of the almost complete build.  

Keen to know more? 
Book an LHAP presentation for your organisation or community group to learn more about 
the exciting redevelopment by emailing SWSLHD-LHAP@health.nsw.gov.au  

We’re learning from our redevelopment 

partners to ensure better outcomes for the  

Liverpool Health and Academic Precinct 
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